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AVISTA CORP. 
RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 
JURISDICTION: WASHINGTON DATE PREPARED: 07/21/2009 
CASE NO: UE-090134 & UG-090135 WITNESS:   Brian Hirschkorn 
REQUESTER: NWEC RESPONDER:   Patrick Ehrbar 
TYPE: Data Request DEPT:   State & Federal Regulation 
REQUEST NO.: NW – 003 TELEPHONE:   (509) 495-8620 
  EMAIL:  pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com 
 
REQUEST: 
 
Please provide copies of written communications, reports, analyses, presentations, and conclusions that 
were made to Avista’s Board of Directors or to a Board committee since the Approval Date, and that 
involved the Mechanism or one of the programs that Avista identified in its responses to Public Counsel 
Data Request Nos. 283-285. 
 
RESPONSE: 
 
Other than an occasional indirect reference to energy efficiency and decoupling per se, there were no 
written communications, reports, analyses, presentations, and conclusions that were made to Avista’s 
Board of Directors or to a Board committee since the Approval Date of the Mechanism, or in regards to 
specific energy efficiency programs.  The following documents were shared with the Board of Directors 
since February 1, 2007: 

• March 2007 Board Update - NW_DR_003-Attachment A.pdf 
• January 2007 One Pager - NW_DR_003-Attachment B.pdf 
• February 2007 One Pager - NW_DR_003-Attachment C.pdf 


